
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Well done to 6PB and 6P for their 

amazing class assemblies last half 

term.  

 

6B will be performing their class 

assembly on 17th November 

 

This will begin at 9am in the main 

school hall.  

 

 

Looking further ahead, 6T will 

perform their class assembly on 12th 

January.  

 

 

 
 

Year 6 Autumn 2 Newsletter 

We are looking forward to meeting all our parents and careers during parents’ 

evening on the 6th and 9th November this term. If you haven’t had an 

appointment time back yet please contact your class teacher. This is a fantastic 

opportunity to have a conversation about how your child has settled into Year 6 

and any targets they have been set. 

Welcome back to parents and children in Year 6. We hope you had a lovely half term. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates for the second half term: 

 Monday 6th November 
Parents’ evening. 

 
 Thursday 9th November 

Parents’ evening. 
 

 
 Friday 15th December 

Christmas Fayre. 
 

 
 

 

Some quick reminders 

 

PE 

Children need a plain white t-shirt for 

PE, any other colour or styles 

(including football tops) are not 

allowed. It is best if children keep 

their PE kit in school all week, as our 

two week timetable means that PE is 

taught on different days each week.  

 

Class Dojo 

Your child’s class teacher can be 

contacted through class dojo, and 

we are finding that this is great 

method of communication for us. 

However we cannot guarantee that 

messages will be responded to the 

same day, so it is best to send any 

urgent messages via the school 

office, to ensure your child’s class 

teacher receives it in time.  

 

Remember to look at the school 

website to keep updated. This can 

be found at: 

www.avenuejuniorschool.org. 

 

 

This half term we will be continuing our ‘Monarchy’ topic. We are moving on to look at King 

Henry VIII, and how he changed the power of the monarchy, before moving on to look more 

closely at the monarchy during the reign of Queen Victoria. We will be doing some design 

and technology and art projects to help support our history work.  

 

A detailed curriculum map has been sent to you, and is available on the school website.  

 
Parent volunteers 

We love having parent volunteers in school. If you would like to help support the Year 6 children and 

have some time you could give to us, we’d love to hear from you. Please speak to your child’s class 

teacher.  
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Term finishes on Tuesday 19th 

December and recommences 

on Thursday 4th January. 

We wish you a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year in 

advance! 

We look forward to seeing 

you at the Christmas 

concert and Christmas 

Fayre! 

 

Best wishes,  

Lewis Peck, Sam Barwick, 

Lauren Pereira, Elliot 

Thorne, Claire Baber, Jo 

Willetts, Louise Gibbs, Pip 

Sanders, Rosie Riddell, 

Jane Sidney 

The Year 6 Team 

 

http://www.avenuejuniorschool.org/

